
Reason for STA 
 

 The circumstances surrounding this request remain the same as previous STA requests 

and extensions regarding this same issue. The WRJK-LD facilities are located on the Willis 

Tower on a major multi-station transmitter site. This transmitter site was approved by the 

Commission (File No. BDISDTL-20120321ACG), but with a temporary antenna. The owners of 

the Willis Tower are overhauling the entire broadcast facilities, including moving all of the 

transmission equipment to a different floor, and no work can be performed for WRJK-LD until 

that project has finished. Changes in building management and the repack have contributed to 

delays in the installation of a permanent antenna. Licensee requests this STA to remain on the air 

with its temporary antenna.  


